
About Camp Resolute
Mayflower Council’s E. Paul Robsham, Jr.
Scout  Reservation  is  home  to  Camp
Resolute and Adventure Day Camp located
on Little Pond in Bolton, Massachusetts.
The  Reservation  offers  325  acres  of
beautiful  forested  land  and  wilderness
for a wide variety of outdoor programs
including  camping,  hiking,  swimming,
boating, rappelling, rock climbing, ropes
courses and fishing on Little Pond.

We are convenient to Nashoba Valley Ski
Area, the Bolton Fair, and many historic
sites  in  Massachusetts.  The  camp  is
easily accessible from Routes 495, 85,
and 117 making it a perfect location for
a  wide  variety  of  day  or  overnight
activities.

The  E.  Paul  Robsham,  Jr.  Scout
Reservation is the only New England Boy
Scout Camp and eighth Boy Scout Camp in
the  country  to  be  accredited  by  the
American  Camping  Association.

Look to our outstanding facilities next
time  you  are  looking  for  some  place
special  to  host  your  pack  or  troop
campout, family picnic, corporate outing,
employee training or retreat. We are sure
to have a facility that will meet your
needs.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/camp-resolute/about/
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Swim Tests
August 28th, 2020|

Do  you  need  your
BSA Swim test? Join
us at Camp Resolute
or Camp Squanto. We
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have  three  dates
available. Space is
limited.  September
5th  –  12:00  pm  –
2:30  pm  September
8th – [...]

Limited Edition
Council
Shoulder Patch
July 9th, 2020|

The  Mayflower
Council  Stay  Safe
CSP  sold  out  in
only  a  few  short
weeks.  We  have
received  numerous
requests  to
purchase  one.
Another  order  for
250  has  been
placed. It is the
same design [...]
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2020 Camp In A
Box  Not  Your
Typical  Summer
Camp
July 7th, 2020|

Looking for a new
way  to  have  camp
this  summer  while
staying  safe  from
COVID?  Introducing
Camp in a Box!  We
have partnered with
five other councils
to bring you this
awesome  program!  
Individuals [...]
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